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ORG BOARDS  

Each Org. should send to HCO tJW occasionally (about once in each six months or 
a year) a copy of an up-to-date Org. Board. This is fairly easily and quickly 
done by pasting the names in blocks on to a large sheet of paper and drawing in 
the lines with red and blue pencil. 

As the names and/or post change, the changes should be sent in to HCO WW also, 
so that the boards can be kept up to date. 

The person responsible for seeing this is done is the person who is in charge 
of the Org Board, normally the Secretarial to. the Executive Director. 

PETER HEMERY 
HCO Secretary WW 
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